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 I was very happy in participating in the Annual meeting of the ESVS which was held in Valencia, Spain. In addition it was great honour for me to present a paper in EVST case report session.
I attended the meeting all four days in Spain. I could only attend to fast tract session in the peripheral arterial diseases as all were parallel sessions. It was good to listen to various speakers regarding PAD. 
I was able to gain some knowledge on CLTI and global vascular guidelines. On Wednesday evening I could able to listen to various authors on ongoing clinical trials and its update.
Carotid, Venous symposiums were good and able to get some ideas from well known experts. 
As most of the sessions were parallel we could only be able to attend some lectures selectively which is bit disadvantageous. 
I could not attend to any workshops because all were parallel and it is quite expensive when I consider as it from developing country as in Srilanka. In future if  ESVS consider the trainees from developing countries with separate registration fee, it will be more beneficial and it will attract more trainees from this part of the world.
I think hard copy of the abstract book also might be better if we get it.
At last many thanks for the organizing committee it was a wonderful location and arrangements and the climate also was fabulous.
Regards
S Vinojan
Srilanka
